
 
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  Clerk of the Board, Attn: Michael Allen 

 

FROM: Glenn Russell, Ph.D., Director (568-2085) 

Errin Briggs, Planner (568-2047) 

    

DATE: February 27, 2013 

 

RE:  Request for Continuance -Naples Coalition Appeal of the Schulte/Dos Pueblos 

Lot Line Adjustment Project, Case No. 12APL-00000-00018   

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Mr. Allen, 

 

The Naples Coalition Appeal of the Schulte/Dos Pueblos Lot Line Adjustment Project is 

scheduled to be considered by the Board of Supervisors on March 12, 2013.  

 

In their letter to me dated February 25, 2013, the applicant requests a continuance to April 9, 

2013. I have spoken to both the applicant and appellant and they are agreeable to this date. 

Please place this item on the April 9, 2013 departmental agenda. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

Glenn Russell, Ph.D., Director  

Planning & Development 

 

Encl: Request for Continuance Letter from Mark Lloyd dated February 25, 2013 




